Pennsylvania Youth Survey
Passive Parental/Caregiver Permission Letter
Dear Parent or Guardian:

Our school is taking part in the 2021 Pennsylvania Youth Survey (PAYS) sponsored by the Pennsylvania
Commission on Crime and Delinquency, the Pennsylvania Department of Education, and the
Pennsylvania Department of Drug and Alcohol Programs. The survey will ask questions about the
behaviors of students in the 6th, 8th, 10th, and 12th grades, including questions about school climate,
violence, depression, bullying, and substance abuse.

The information we receive will assist us and our community partners


https://www.episcenter.psu.edu/index.php/paysquestion
http://www.pays.pa.gov

